ANGIER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROJECT

Waban Neighborhood Area Council
Angier Project Update

Thursday, January 14, 2016 at 7:00 PM - Waban Library

The students arrived for their first day of school in Construction Schedule at a Glance

the new Angier Elementary School on Wednesday | j3nyary 4, 2016

January 6th! The new school is now fully operational and
is in full session. During the week prior to school opening,
final inspections were performed by the City as well as final | January 6, 2016 First Day of School
installation of finish materials, furniture and a final cleaning.
Teachers occupied the school on Monday, January 4th, and
the school held an Open House on Tuesday, January 5th, for
students and parents which went very well. Owner training
and commissioning of the systems is currently ongoing. The
playground equipment and dumpster gates continue to
be installed and are scheduled to be done in the month of
January. Miscellaneous metal panels continue to be installed
through this month and into February for completion. Punch
list has commenced and is ongoing.

Building Move-In

Upcoming Update Meetings

e 01/14/16

e 02/11/16

Contacts Project Consultant Team

For general project inquiries: Alex Valcarce Joslin, Lesser + Associates/NV5 - Owner’s Project Manager
City of Newton Project Manager (617) 796-1600 DiNisco Design Partnership - Architect

For after hours W.T. Rich Company W. T. Rich Company - Construction Project Manager
emergencies: (617) 467-6010

For Project Updates and Project Webcam, please visit:
http://www.newtonma.gov/gov/building/angier_school and http://oxblue.com/open/Angier

Project Management
An N |V |5 Company W.T. RicH ComPANY, INC.

The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons requiring assistance.
Ifyou need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley; at least two business days in advance of the meeting:
Jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. For Telecommunications Relay Service, please dial 711.



